

Christine Darrah Clerk to the Committee for Justice Room 242, Parliament Buildings Ballymiscaw Stormont Belfast BT4 3XX Our Ref: 18/05/13/015

Your Ref:

Date: 9 July 2015

## Dear Christine

Thank you for your letter, dated 7 July 2015, inviting the Attorney General to make a written submission to the Committee on the Justice No.2 Bill.

In line with his usual practice, the Attorney does not wish to make any general comments on the Bill at this stage but would be very happy to assist the Committee if they had any specific issues they wished to raise with him.

Yours sincerely

Eamonn McConville

Taran Il Carillo

Office of the Attorney General for Northern Ireland